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CUB STATEMENT ON $200 MILLION COM ED FINE IN FEDERAL LOBBYING PROBE 

  

The misconduct that ComEd admitted to today is inexcusable. It reinforces why Illinois 

consumers need to redouble the fight for ethical, equitable, and affordable utility policy.  ComEd’s 

actions will speak louder than words in regaining public trust. The company has committed to structural 

and managerial changes at the request of the U.S. Attorney, but more needs to be done. We will be 

working in Springfield to pass major utility accountability legislation as soon as possible. –CUB 

Executive Director David Kolata 
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